
 

30th January 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Year 2 Yorkshire Wildlife Park Visit 

 
On Thursday, 20th March 2025, Y2 will be visiting the Yorkshire Wildlife Park to support our creative 
curriculum topic about Africa.  All classes will take part in an education session about ‘Aren`t Animals 
Amazing’. 
 
Our coach will be leaving at around 8.30 to give plenty of time at the park, so please make sure your 
child is in their class at 8.15am. 
 
All the children will be provided with a school packed lunch you can select your sandwich choice via 
ParentPay.  Please provide a rucksack and drinks, your child will be carrying their lunch and water 
around with them all day.  If you would like to send extra snacks to go with the school packed lunch, 
please feel free to do this. They will also require a waterproof coat, waterproof trousers and strong 
comfortable walking shoes as most of the visit will be outside. Please also consider the warmth of 
your child as previously children have become cold by the end of the day.  
  
To make your sandwich choice and give permission for your child to visit the Yorkshire Wildlife Park, 
please log on to ParentPay where you will also be able to pay the cost of £21.04.  If you are unable 
to pay, please contact the school office.  We would appreciate if all parents could respond by Friday, 
28th February 2025 to give the kitchen time to order the sandwich ingredients. 
 
We will need some parental help, so if you would like to go on this trip please speak to your class 
teacher. We have space for four helpers per class.  
         
Thank you 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Y2 Team    


